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Mr. Norman L. i agu ire 
165 Williams Street 
Glastonbury, Connecticut 

Dear Sir: 

STUDIOS: Bibb Building -- Macon, Georgia 

12 November 1946 

Your report of reception of W N E X 
on the morning of November 4th is confirmed by 
data contained in our loos. 

We appreciate your report and Rre glad 
to send you this letter of verification. 

Sinlerely yours 

A. C. Kibler 
Chief Engineer 

THIS IS MUTUAL 1400 KILOCYCLES 


